Condolences over the Plane Crash in Algeria
Wednesday, 12 February 2014.

Minister of Foreign Affairs lvan Mrkic sent a message of condolence to Mr. Ramtane Lamamra,
Minister of Foreign Affairs of the People's Democratic Republic of Algeria, following the tragic

plane crash in Algeria.

"Excellency, please accept expressions of my deepest condolence. People of the Republic of
Serbia feel deeply sorry for this tragic accident, and they truly sympathize with the grief of the
bereaved families", Minister Mrkic wrote in his message.




